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Executive Portfolio:  Sarah Conboy (Executive Leader) 
 
Report by:   Oliver Morley, Corporate Director (People) 
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Executive Summary: 
 
As part of this year’s Local Government Finance Settlement, it was announced 
that all councils would be asked to produce productivity plans. This request was 
formally made on the 16th April by Minister for Local Government Simon Hoare. 
These plans form part of the continued focus on efficiency within the public 
sector, and all local authorities have been asked to submit these plans by the 
19th July.  
 
Huntingdonshire District Council has worked hard to ensure we continue to 
deliver efficient and effective services and been subject to external scrutiny to 
review the effectiveness of this approach. Attached to this report is the 
productivity plan that we propose submitting to the department for levelling up, 
outlining our approach.  
 
Recommendation(s): 
 
The Panel is asked to comment on the attached Cabinet report and it’s 
appendices.  

Public 
Key Decision - No 



 

  


